A RESOLUTION SUPPORTING THE
CURRENT HIRING PRACTICES
OF THE
RAPID CITY PLANNING DEPARTMENT

WHEREAS the Rapid City Planning Commission has reviewed and thoroughly discussed the
current procedures for hiring urban planning staff in the Rapid City Planning Department; and

WHEREAS the Rapid City Planning Commission has received an opinion from the City
Attorney’s Office regarding the hiring procedures; and

WHEREAS it is the opinion of the City Attorney’s Office that the hiring procedures used by the
Rapid City Planning Department do not violate state law or city ordinance; and

WHEREAS the Rapid City Planning Commission, through its leadership, is included in the
interviewing process by the Planning Director; and

WHEREAS the Planning Director makes the final hiring decision for new urban planning staff
members in a similar manner consistent with the City’s employment policies; and

WHEREAS the Rapid City Planning Commission believes it is in the best interest of the City of
Rapid City to maintain the current procedures for hiring urban planning staff members;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT THE RAPID CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
hereby approves the hiring procedures used by the Rapid City Planning Department in selecting
new urban planning staff members.

Dated this g'g’* day of June, 2002.

RAPID CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

By

Stuart Wevik, Chairperson
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